Sadaka, Jennifer -JLT

From: Jeffrey,Barry [Dartmouth]

Sent: August 30, 2006 1:54 PM

To: Troke,Glenn [St. John's]

Subject: RE: Belleoram Rock Quarry Draft Scoping Document

Will want to discuss this with you in light of our submission on Digby quarry and marine terminal.
Do you have a copy of draft EC response we can look at?

What is deadline that we are aiming for?

Barry

From: Troke Glenn [St. John's]

Sent: Wednesday, August 30, 2006 2:21 PM

To: Jeffrey Barry [Dartmouth]; Power Kevin [St. John's]
Cc: Goulet,Jeanette [St. John's]; Hogan,Holly [St. John's]
Subject: FW : Belleoram Rock Quarry Draft Scoping Document

Now more than just a wharf.

From: Decker, Randy On Behalf Of Decker, Randy

Sent: Wednesday, August 30, 2006 2:24 PM

To: Barnes, Marvin: F&O; Troke,Glenn [St. John's]; McAllister, Andrew: NRCAN; David, Jacinthe: HC; Russell, Dana: F&O; Whyte,
Margie; Powell, Andrea: PWGSC; Rodrigues,Vanessa [CEAA]

Subject: Belleoram Rock Quarry Draft Scoping Document

Good Afternoon All,

| was notified last week that ACOA will be participating within the comprehensive study process for the proposed rock
quarry and marine terminal in Belleoram because they may potentially provide funding to the proponent to enable the
project. ACOA's scope will include all project components associated with the construction, operation, modification,
decommissioning, andfor abandonment of the proposed 900-hectare quarry and marine terminal. All aspects of the
project (i.e. clearing, blasting, road construction, building construction, wharf construction, equipment set-up, water
intakes, settling pond development, bridge installation, barasway infilling, etc...) will be covered within a single CSR and
the three RAs (DFOQO, TC, and ACQOA) will have signing authority respective to their scopes. For example, TC's scope is
still only related to the marine terminal but this project component will be covered within the larger CSR. PWGSC will be
involved in the EA process on ACQOA's behalf. Also, TC will remain as lead RA for the project but will rely on PWGSC to
provide assistance on project components related to ACOA's scope.

Therefore, if not already done so, please provide comments on the draft scoping document which includes ACOA as an
RA which was emailed out on August 7, 2006. Attached for your convenience is the draft scoping document so that you
do not have to search for the initial email. This document is very similar to the draft scoping document with only DFO and
TC as RAs so please provide comments on the attached version as soon as possible.

<< File: Belleoram Draft Scoping (ACOA as RA).pdf >>
If you have any questions or concerns feel free to contact me.

Cheers,
Randy Decker
Environmental Officer | Agent de I'environnement
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